## Peckham Community Council – Feedback from issues raised at previous meetings 21 September 2011

Written questions relating to bricking up a back garden entrances at the Quenington Court to prevent access through the gardens to the road by motor cyclists. It was also requested that the council deal with anti-social behaviour near Tuke school.	The first part of the query has been passed to the housing services and the issues relating to anti-social behaviour have been referred to the anti-social behaviour unit.
Request for update of laptop software	The software on the community council laptops has been update to allow newer versions of powerpoint to be viewed